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The Germantown Community Library Board met on Tuesday, December 15, 2009, at the Germantown 
Community Library.    Chairman Tom Cates called the meeting to order at approximately 8:05 A.M. and a 
quorum was established. 
 
Present:   Chairman Tom Cates, Eric Henegar, Hillery Efkeman, Hesen Jabr, Margaret Owens, Alderman 
John Drinnon and Don Riley, president of Friends of the Library. 
 
Absent:   Vince Hughes. 
 
Staff Present:  Assistant City Administrator George Brogdon and Library Director Melody Pittman. 
 
Chairman Cates thanked Melody Pittman for the Harry Potter program.  He said the attendance as well as the 
displays and food were outstanding.   
 
Mr. Cates noted that Ms. Pittman had sent the statistics out for the month.  He asked everyone to review 
those and if they had any questions they could call her. 
 
Ms. Pittman said to be sure to invite people to come to the various programs associated with the Harry Potter 
exhibit, including Dr. Bailey from U. T. Med. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Chairman Cates asked if there was any other business that needed to come before the board at that point.  
There was none, so the meeting adjourned. 
 


